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President’s Report 
 
Welcome to the October newsletter. 
I would just like to remind everyone that we have our general meeting next 

Wednesday 12th October 7.30pm at the Reepham Hotel, come along early and 

have a meal. www.reephamhotel.com.au 

Hopefully I will be able to unveil our new chief flag vehicle that has been kindly 

donated at this meeting. We are just awaiting it to come back from being sign 

written by Adelaide Vehicle Centre who have kindly donated the vehicle to us. So 

if you are in the market for a second hand vehicle please support them. 

Shannons have also kindly sponsored the insurance.  

I have also ordered the Hi vis vests so hopefully we will all look fantastic at the 

twilight meeting in November. 

Further on in the newsletter you will find an order form should you like to order 

a club polo shirt. These are not replacing the uniforms but something that you 

can wear to meetings, promotional activities etc.  

There are still a few meetings prior to Christmas with numbers at this stage being 

light on it would be appreciated if you could please put your name down on the 

database. I especially encourage our senior and more experienced members to 

attend as this is the only way we can train and then be able to promote 

members.  

In regards to Clipsal 500 remember if you have any questions or queries the 

correct email for this is c500officials@bigpond.com and we will get back to you 

asap.  

We have been allocated a stand at the AMF so that we can begin recruiting new 

members this will be over the weekend of 19th/20th November. If you could 

please let us know if you can assist with manning the stand. Hopefully we will get 

enough numbers so that people only need to do a few hours each.  

Hope to see you all on the 12th October at the Reepham Hotel.  

Yours in Motorsport 

Janelle 

http://www.reephamhotel.com.au/
mailto:c500officials@bigpond.com
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Grand Prix Port Collection for sale 
 

David Castrechini has a full set of Australian Grand Prix souvenir ports for 

sale – from the first grand prix through to the last ones sold (possibly 2012) 

including a Vern Schuppan port and a signed Dick Johnson port. This is a 

great opportunity to obtain a complete set of these collectors’ items. 

Asking price is $3,000 for the set, if you are interested; contact David on 

0408-510-066. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Cover Photo: Some of the South Australian crew (and a ring-in or two) 

attending the Supercheap Auto Bathurst 1000 event. 

Photo: Lisa Totani  
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T&CC Report 
 

Hi peoples, I’m writing this on Wed. 5th October which is only a week to go 

before our next General Meeting: I only want this to be a short report for a 

couple of reminders: 

As you may have read in my last report in September’s Newsletter, 

the new T&CC will be voted in at Wednesday’s General Meeting and 

nominations can still be accepted up to that night. (A nomination form has 

been emailed out and this will be the only way that you can nominate for a 

spot on the Committee) The nominations I have so far are: Darren 

Mattiske, Chris Hutchinson, Shaun Halliday, Ashley Penhall and Brad 

Morrison. 

Upcoming events?? Three more at Mallala for 2017:  

October 16 – Modern Regularity / Superkarts: Ray McGuiness will be 

CF. Getting numbers together now and as always, more are required. 

November 12 – State Championships Rnd 4, Twilight: Brad Morrison 

will be CF and if numbers are good then there may be an assistant, and 

finally 

November 13 – Modern Regularity / Superkarts: (I) Paul Bonnett will 

be CF for this one. 

Even though the two November race meetings are back to back, it 

looks highly unlikely that any camping will be available at the circuit as the 

two meetings have different organisers / promoters. Just one other thing, 

the Two Wells / Mallala Road is currently closed due to flood damage – it 

may be reopened by the 16 October but just be aware that diversions may 

be in place if it is not. 

Hope to see you all at the General Meeting (October 16) and then out 

at Mallala for the last three events of the year, enjoy the racing, stay safe 

and most importantly look after one another. 

Paul B and the T & CC. 
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Happy Birthday! 

The following members are celebrating their Birthdays 

during October…wish them a Happy Birthday!! 

Ashley Penhall (2nd), Cathy Croci (4th), Tom Westin (6th), Life Member Ted 

Backwell (7th), Pau Papanikolaou (13th),   

Peter Cirillo (15th), Stacey Jane Lewes (18th), Matthew Avery (25tyh) 

 

 

 
 

2016 People’s choice community lottery 

The 2016 draw for 159 prizes worth more than $360,000 was conducted at 

People’s Choice’s Head Office at 50 Flinders Street Adelaide on 4 October. 

Prize winners are being notified and a full list of winning ticket numbers 

will be published in South Australia’s Sunday Mail on Sunday 9 October, 

and online in the coming days. 
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Social Committee Report 

 

Just a reminder to save the 10
th

 December 2016 for a get together at the 

Birdwood Motor museum for a BBQ and drinks. Further details will be 

available shortly.  

 

We are also looking for new members to join us, as the saying goes many 

hands make light work. It would also mean that more would be able to 

occur for you the members during the year.  

 

Social Committee – Janelle, Lisa and Matt. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

Save the date for our end of year family BBQ to be held 

at the Birdwood Motor Museum, Shannon Street, 
Birdwood. 

10th December 2016 from 1:30pm 
More information to follow later in the year. 

Map - 
https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/Motor+Museum/@-

34.8678545,138.7837934,11.67z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xa47b218
940591ce4!8m2!3d-34.819793!4d138.954992 
 

 

https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/Motor+Museum/@-34.8678545,138.7837934,11.67z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xa47b218940591ce4!8m2!3d-34.819793!4d138.954992
https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/Motor+Museum/@-34.8678545,138.7837934,11.67z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xa47b218940591ce4!8m2!3d-34.819793!4d138.954992
https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/Motor+Museum/@-34.8678545,138.7837934,11.67z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xa47b218940591ce4!8m2!3d-34.819793!4d138.954992
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2016 MOTORSPORT CALENDAR 

6 – 8 October
 

V8 Supercars Bathurst* 

16th October
 

Superkart Race Mtg & Modern Regularity 

16 October
 

ADDED – Superkarts and Modern Regularity 

12 November CHANGED Master of Mallala Series Round 4 

13 November 
CHANGED Superkart Race Mtg & Modern 

Regularity 

17-19 

November 
Classic Adelaide Rally* 

19-20 

November 
Adelaide Motorsport Festival* 

 

*Events SAMROA are not involved in at a club level (members may attend 

as individuals) 

Adelaide Motorsport Festival is now on 19th and 20th of November. 
SCCSA Round 4 Twilight is now on November 12th. 
November Superkarts and Modern Regularity is now on November 13th. 
An additional Superkarts and Modern Regularity event has been added, to 
be held on October 16th. 

 

From the Editors 
 

Thanks for all the contributions to the newsletter for this issue. The 

newsletter is usually published the Friday before a General meeting 

(second Wednesday of even months), the next meeting is Wednesday 14
th

 

December, but the November newsletter will be published on Friday 

4th November. Early contributions would be very much appreciated - 

any news, items of interest or photographs. If you are trying to lay out a 

particular format, remember the newsletter is on an A5 page size.  

Andrew & Thomas. 
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SAMROA Polo Shirts – Members Special Offer 
 

A limited run of exclusive SAMROA Polo shirts is now available. Shirts 
must be ordered using the form and payment made by 20th November. 

 

 
 

Web link to order form 

http://memberdb.samroa.org.au/dlfile.php?dl_type=file_repository&file_key=8b851a8f4a02c7fb7980851991782843


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Nomination Form 2016 
SAMROA  

 

 

I……………………………………….hereby nominate………………………………….. 
 

for the Training and Competition Committee 

 

Signed ………………………….  

  

This nomination is seconded by  

 

………………………………..Signed……………………… 
 

Signed by the Nominee; I also declare that I am financial member of SAMROA, and that 

I am not aware of anything under the Incorporations Act that would preclude me from 

holding a position on the committee. 

 

Nominee………………………………………….Dated………………….…… 
 

Nominations close on the night. 
 

SA ASSOCIATIONS INCORPORATION ACT 1985 - SECT 30 

  
30-Certain persons not to be members of the committee 
 

1. A person who is an insolvent under administration must not, without leave of the Commission, be a member of the 

committee of an incorporated association, or be in any way (whether directly or indirectly) concerned in or take part in the 
management of an incorporated association.  

Maximum penalty: $5 000. 

2. A person who has been convicted within or outside the State-  
a. on an indictment of an offence in connection with the promotion, formation or management of a body corporate; or 

b. of an offence involving fraud or dishonesty punishable on conviction by imprisonment for a period of not less than three 

months; or 
c. of an indictable offence; or 

d. of-  

i. an offence against section 39A; or 
ii. an offence against a provision applied by section 41B; or 

iii. an offence against section 60,  

must not, within a period of five years after his or her conviction or, if he or she was sentenced to imprisonment, after his 
or her release from prison, without leave of the Commission, be a member of the committee of an incorporated association, 

or be in any way (whether directly or indirectly) concerned in or take part in the management of an incorporated 

association.  
Maximum penalty: $5 000. 

3. When granting leave under this section, the Commission may impose such conditions or limitations as it thinks fit and any 

person contravening or failing to comply with any such condition or limitation that is applicable to him or her is guilty of 
an offence. Maximum penalty: $5 000. 

4. The Commission may, at any time, revoke leave granted by it under this section 

 




